July 31, 2014
Mr. Brian Warren
Bohannan-Huston, Inc.
7500 Jefferson Street NE, Courtyard 1

Albuquerque, NM 87109
Re:
Balloon Fiesta Park Sid Cutter’s Pilots’ Building

Grading and Drainage Plan

Engineer’s Stamp Date 7-2-14 (B17D001F)

Dear Mr. Warren,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received July 3, 2014, the above referenced plan cannot be approved for Building Permit until the following comments are addressed:
1. The building is different especially on the east side from what was approved for Site Development Plan for Building Permit.  What percentage of the building has changed?  Has the site plan gone in for an Administrative Amendment?  You mentioned a second phase being done for this project.  Provide a site plan showing the second phase.
2. Show a vicinity map and a FIRM map with the site location.  Include a benchmark on the drawing.
3. Provide calculations showing the storm drain is adequately sized.  Show on-site and off-site basins with flows.  Discuss what flows are coming onto the site.
4. Include manholes at all 90 degree junctions where you do not have them now.  For all manholes and inlets, provide inverts in and out.  Show the rim and  invert elevations of the existing manhole at the intersection of the existing 30 inch and 24 inch storm drains.

5. Is parking provided?  Where are vehicles entering the site?  Please show both.
6. For Note 5, specify the type of fitting such as tee and size.
7. Provide pdf electronic copies of signed drawings and calculations.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3994.





Sincerely,





Amy L. D. Niese, P.E.





Senior Engineer, Hydrology




Planning Department
C:
e-mail
